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December 29, 2023                                          
 
Bailey Pillon 
155932-16084924@requests.muckrock.com 
 
RE: NOTICE OF RESPONSE TO FOIA REQUEST 
 REQUEST RECEIPT DATE: December 13, 2023 
 FOIA FILE NO.:   P902677 
 
 
Dear Bailey: 
 
The Chicago Police Department (CPD) is in receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 ILCS 140/1, et seq., 
request for the following: 

 
"I request all records related to individuals associated with Grade A Productions, a company that is or once was 
based in Chicago, IL, if known to your agency, from 2017 to present day. If this produces too many results, please 
let me know and I will revise the criteria to narrow the scope. If this produces no results, please let me know so 
that I can further specify the criteria and scope of this request." 

 
As permitted by 5 ILCS 140/3(e), the time was extended in order to conduct a thorough search for these records. Your 
request was reviewed by the undersigned. A search of our records was conducted based upon the parameters provided.  
In order to determine if CPD is in possession of responsive records, your request was forwarded to the Bureau of 
Technical Services – Data Fulfillment and Analysis Section of the Strategic Initiatives Division. A reasonable search of CPD 
records searching for incidents in which the victim was "Grade A Productions," the victim was employed by "Grade A 
Productions," or narratives mentioned "Grade A Productions" proved negative for responsive records. Therefore, it is 
determined that there are no responsive records for your request. 
 
You have the of review by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the Illinois Attorney General, 500 S. 2nd 
Street, Springfield, Illinois 62706, by telephone at (877)299-3642, fax at (217)782-1396, or email at 
public.access@ilag.gov. You also have the right to seek judicial review by filing a lawsuit in Cook County Circuit Court. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
A. Shulruff 
Freedom of Information Act Officer 
Chicago Police Department 
Office of Legal Affairs, Unit 114 
3510 S. Michigan Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60653 

public.access@ilag.gov

